
Memo #6     3/23/20 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
I hope everyone is hanging in there!  The next Blizzard Bag will be available for 
pick up on Wednesday, March 25th between 9-1.  Pull up front and we will 
deliver it to your car.   You can also bring any completed work with you to hand in 
on Wednesday.  We are sending home Chromebooks for all children grades 1-5 
as we will be rolling out digital learning in the near future.   We have two new 
online programs that we will be using with students grades 1-5.  More information 
on that will come soon. You will find in this Blizzard Bag a list of 
recommended online programs that students can use for enrichment and to 
supplement the Blizzard Bags.   
 
For the families that ordered breakfast and lunch, meals will be ready for pickup 
at 9am on Wednesday.    If you are in need of breakfast or lunch for your child 
please reach out to me kkivela@sau89.org.  If you need meals for next week 
please let me know by Friday the 27th by 10 am.   Meal pick up will be at 9 on 
Monday the 30th and Wednesday the 1st.  I know times are tough right now and 
we don't want any of our students going hungry.     
 
We are anticipating remote learning continuing through at least the month of 
April.  Please remember to do the best you can during this time. We are all 
learning and together we will make it through.  If you cannot make it to pick up 
Blizzard Bags or food please let me know we are happy to deliver.   
 
See you all Wednesday! 
Kristen  
 


